South Mission Viejo Little League
Board of Directors
Meeting Minutes
Tuesday, Feb. 26th, 2013 7:00 pm
 
CALLED TO ORDER:  By Dane Taylor 7:05 pm
MEMBERS PRESENT:
	Dane Taylor
	Bo Haley
	Beth Jackson
	*Cassie Guiliante

	Stephanie Vaughan
	Brad Vaughan
	Kelly Black
	Jim Gerbershagan

	Scott Goodman
	Jeff Jackson
	Suzanne McCarty
	 

	Wendy Glatman
	Ken Hira
	Scott Frye
	 

	 
	 
	 
	 


MEMBERS ABSENT:
	Jeff DuChateau
	Aaron Dak
	Chad Sivcovich
	Craig LaTourette

	Velma Frye
	Doug Zettler
	Mike Horner
	 

	 
	 
	 
	 

	 
	 
	 
	 


*non-voting member
MINUTES AMMENDED: Scott Goodman made a motion to approve the minutes from 2-11-13 with the removal of the coaches’ names.  Instead the minutes should read, “Coaches were voted on and approved.”  Minutes approved with the corrections.  Brad Vaughan seconded. Motion passed.
OPENING DAY RECAP: Jim Gerbershagen discussed the total expenditures and profits of Opening Day.
CITY IMPROVEMENTS: All parents need to be made aware that SMVLL’s permits don not cover the hills; therefore children need to stay off of the hills.
ANGEL DAY: Angel Day will be May 19.  SMVLL will be purchasing 400 tickets in Left Field Pavilion.  
UIC:  Dane Taylor informed the BOD that Doug Zettler has stepped down from the BOD and his duty of Umpire in Chief.  Jeff DuChateau will now be the UIC, Janet Suarez will be in charge of umpire scheduling, and Brad Vaughan will now be the Jrs. Rep.  Suzanne McCarty made a motion to approve these changes.  Jim Gerbershagen seconded.  Motion passed.
TOURNAMNET HOSTING: A discussion was held regarding whether or not South should host the 9 year old All Star tournament, the 10-11 All Star tournament, and the 10-11 All Star Sectionals.  A vote was held, and passed.  
 
INTERLEAGUE:  Dane Taylor informed the BOD that all division reps need to agree to playing rules prior to start of game.
BOWL-A-THON: The BOD decided that there would be prizes for the 1st and 2nd place kids who raised the most money, the team mom whose team raised the most money, and a team prize for most money raised.  
OFFICER OF THE DAY: The job duties were reviewed for BOD members who are Officer of the Day.  
SAFETY MANUALS: Wendy Glatman passed out safety manuals to all BOD members.  A review of the revised areas was discussed.
ROBERT VETTER MOMORIAL FUND: Proceeds from the snack bar on Opening Day will be donated to the Vetters. 
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